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Patrick Morse authored an article, “Taking Care of Your Confidential
Business Information When Working With the Government,” in Columbus
Underground, an online business and community publication. A lawyer in
the Columbus office has posted a monthly article in http:the publication for
entrepreneurial businesses since 2012.
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